From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 4:29 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Subject: Re: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards

Dear Ms Huynh,

The evidence and submission just filed is for a separate AWU claim for the *Building and Construction General On-site Award*.

The extension we sought was to file supporting evidence for a CFMEU construction awards claim.

We thank the Vice President for the extension and will file accordingly.

Kind regards,

Roushan Walsh

National Legal Officer

The Australian Workers' Union

Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000

p.02 8005 3316 | f.02 8005 3300

roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au

AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion





The information transmitted in this message and its attachments (if any) is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. The message may contain intellectual property, copyright material, and confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete this e-mail and associated material from any computer and destroy any printed associated material. The intended recipient of this e-mail may only use, reproduce, disclose or distribute the information contained in this e-mail and any attached files, with the authority or permission of the sender. We do not accept liability in connection with computer virus, data corruption, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment.

From: Chambers - Hatcher VP < Chambers. Hatcher. VP@fwc.gov.au>

Date: Friday, 2 December 2016 4:13 PM

To: Roushan Walsh <roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au>

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards

Dear Ms Walsh,

The Vice President has now considered the AWU's application for an extension of time and is prepared to grant it. However, it appears that the AWU has filed it materials could you please advise if the extension is still required.

Kind regards,

Katrine Huynh

Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please update your records accordingly.

From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 3:49 PM **To:** Adler, Melissa; Chambers - Hatcher VP

Cc: Shaun Schmitke (shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au); Raul Baonza (rjb@ccfnsw.com); Vasuki Paul; Guy Noble (guy@etuaustralia.org.au); Michael Nguyen (michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au);

Stuart Maxwell

Subject: Re: AM2016/23 and Ors - 4 yearly Review - Construction Awards

Dear Ms Huynh,

The AWU will be filing some evidence in the form of witness statements in support of the CFMEU's submission. We request an extension to file those statements on the same extension date determined for the CFMEU.

The reason for our request is that we rely to some extent on the CFMEU's finalised submission.

Kind regards,

Roushan Walsh

National Legal Officer

The Australian Workers' Union

Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000

p.02 8005 3333 | f.02 8005 3300

roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au

AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion